Tall Buildings Seminar – 3 March 2010


Thank You -  by Prof Peter Landshoff

Robin at the beginning said various thank yous and I am not going to repeat all of them - Thank you to all our sponsors.

Thank you to Gladys for all the hard work in accepting all your registrations which is not a trivial task; to Morcom who organised the breakout-groups, to Carolin who organised pretty everything else. To the facilitators of the break out groups, to these amazing people here on the stage who have reported back on the group discussions, and of course to the speakers who gave such stimulating talks and not least to the students who kept you all to time in the break out groups – also I have got to thank all of you who really have participated in this with gusto.

We in Cambridge, Past, Present & Future are keenly aware that the planners in the city very much want to do the right thing and we want to help them to do the right thing. We will do our best to keep in touch with them on this end and other issues and to keep you informed about the dialogue. We  certainly will be making use of our website and will put a lot of the output of day’s meeting on it. We will let you know when and where that is.

So it remains to say thank you very much – I think this has been a success and if you agree it has,  thank you for making it so and have a safe journey home.
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